
From: Lydia Salvey
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:50:08 PM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

Please vote no on HB 3427. This bill is going to ruin small businesses all across the state. My family’s well-being
will be directly and dramatically affected by this bill.

Sincerely,

Lydia Salvey
5733 SE 86th Ave
Portland, OR 97266
misssalvey08@gmail.com
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